
 
 
 
       June 3, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re:  DW 22-025: Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. 

NH Department of Energy Position Statement regarding Approval of Financing 
from CoBank, ACB 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 Pursuant to RSA 12-P:2, IV, please accept this letter as the Department of Energy’s 
(Department) position statement in the above-referenced matter. The Department has reviewed 
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.’s (Company) April 13, 2022, filing for approval of Financing from Co 
Bank, ACB.  The Department takes no exception to the Company’s request. Pursuant to RSA 12-P:2, 
IV, the Department does not recognize a need to further supplement this docket’s record and considers 
it complete for consideration by the Public Utilities Commission at this time.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
       Sincerely, 
        

/s/ Robyn J. Descoteau 
        

Robyn J. Descoteau 
       Utility Analyst, Water Group 

Regulatory Support Division 
 
cc:  Service List 
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